Jack, Brian

From:

Sharp, Lukas

Sent:

Monday, May 7, 2018 3:42 PM

To:

Alliance Coatings

Cc:

Mike Pijanowski; Jack, Brian

Subject:

RE: Contract

Ok we will move to reject your bid, disqualify you and award to the next lowest RFP.

Good luck and thanks for letting us know.

From: Alliance Coatings [mailto:alliancecoatingsllc@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, May 7, 2018 1:25 PM

To: Sharp, Lukas Cc: Mike Pijanowski Subject: Re: Contract

Guys,

In the midst of everything going on and you not receiving the contract that was mailed out via regular postal services I would like to withdrawal from the job and remove Alliance off the list. There has been a issue internally within the business and we are not able to fund the project at this time. I'm truly sorry for all of the delays and the issues with the contract not arriving. Please move forward with the next low bidder on the project and I apologize for any inconveniences that I may have caused.

On May 7, 2018 12:55 PM, "Sharp, Lukas" < SharpL@villageoflombard.org > wrote:

If we don't receive the contracts by the end of the week we will pursuing the next vendor for the project and consider you non-responsive. Myself and Mike Pjinowski have been unable to reach you on a consistent basis and per the terms of the contract sent to you, you had 10 days to get them returned to us.

Notice of Award was sent 4/9/18. If you have had an undue hardship come up or are unable to complete the project, let me know asap.

Please advise.

From: Alliance Coatings [mailto:alliancecoatingsllc@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 12:44 PM

To: Sharp, Lukas **Subject:** Contract

Lukas,

Contract went out several days ago! I'm not sure on mail issue.. it should have came! I'm in horrible reception areas and missed calls left and right. Could you please email me if you've received the contract.